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Memo 
To: Munster Town Council

From: Chief of Police Stephen Scheckel

Date: May 5, 2025

Re:  Additional Stop Signs

At the April 15, 2025 Speed Team meeting, the possibility of installing additional stop 
signs on Harrison Avenue and Oriole Drive was discussed based on . 
Installation of the proposed stop signs would facilitate safe crossings for pedestrians, 
especially children in the school zones. S proposed at the following 
intersections:

Harrison Avenue/Briar Lane
Harrison Avenue/Evergreen Lane
Oriole Drive/Southwood Drive
Oriole Drive/Greenwood Avenue

Recommendation
By motion and voice vote, authorize the Munster Public Works Department to install stop 
signs at the purposed intersections.   


